ACFA "End of Summer" tournament September 6, 2014

Flounder Wit Pis. NetMan Junior Angler Flounder
1 Dweain Bangold 3.30 ] 1  Dwain Mangold 1
2 Brian Mygrant 265 4 2  Brian Mygrant 2
3 Wicki Fostar [L) 0.90 3 3 Mike Foster 3
4 2 4 4
5 1 b | 4
Redfish Pl. HNetMan Pl. Junior Angler Redfish
1 Wicks Foster (L) 4.20 [ 1  Mike Faster 1
2 Donald Garrettson 370 d 2  Rick Toume 2
3 Rick Toumns 3.50 3 3  Donald Garrettson 3
4 0P Hamson 290 2 4 4
5 1 5 5
Spanish Mackerel HetMan Junior Angler Spanish Mackerel
1 Wicks Foster (L) 220 ] 1 Mike Foster 1
2 Tam Brooks 215 4 2 2
3 Mike Foster 1.30 3 3  Wicki Foster (L) 3
4 2 4 4
5 1 5 5
Speckled Trout HetMan Junior Angler Speckled Trout
1 Rick Toume 8.10 5 1 Donald Garrettson 1
2 Cooper Garmeson (J) 4.05 4 2  Patnc Garmeson 2
3 Patric Garmasaon 375 3 3 Patric Garmeson 3
4 Tyler Dixon 3.55 F 4 Tim Pierce 4
5 Janathosn Byrd 338 1 5 Jonathon Byrd 5
White Trout HetMan Junior Angler White Trout
1 Jeb Mann 0.65 5 1 1
2 Trenny Woodham 0.60 d 2 2
3 O P. Hamison 0.55 3 3 3
4 “icki Foster (L) 0,55 F 4 4
5 1 5 5

*TIE 15t to weigh in

END OF SUMMER TOURNAMENT

Team “Shut Up and Fish™, Mike and Vicki Foster showed up in force for the “End of Summer Tournament™. Last
month Trenny Woodham had a 1 point lead over Vicki Foster in Tournament points but, this month Vicki placed in
three categones, two of which were first place, giving her an impressive 10 point lead over Trenny Woodham who 15
now in 2nd place for tournament points. Mike Foster is still holding 3rd place in Tournament points with his 3rd place
Spanmish Mackerel but, Mike has managed to make 1t to 1st place in Net Man points, leading (0.P. Harnison who was
leading in Net Man points last month by 13 points.

** NEW ACFA RECORD

It looks like Mike and Vicki Foster are the force to be reckoned with in the 2014 ACFA season. With only one tourna-
ment left, its going to be interesting to see how everything tums out in the end. Can Trenny close that 10 point gap and
win In tournament points this vear? I guess we’ll find out in a few weeks! See you on the Causeway in October!




